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Card sent to list compiled from luncheon/exhibit attendees and selected others. 5x7 inches
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"Thanks for keeping 

a legend alive!!"

Thanks for Christmas Card.

Loved "Evening Prayer".

"Thank-you both for all the things you do to keep

the legacy and memory of Inland Choir alive."

“Thank you for the Inland Children’s 

Chorus Christmas card.  ~  I do plan to 

visit the Inland Chorus site to see what is 

on there this year and to get my “smile”!

“Thank you again for all the hard work

you put into the Inland archives.”

“You have left an important legacy 

that is special, including us!”

Many cards were sent in response, which represents appreciation not

only to the Alreds but also to the work and donations by many, some of

whom are listed on the “about us” page on the website and in the WSU

Library document MS-432. Comments on this and the following page.
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"Thanks for all you do to 

keep the choir out front"

"Receiving your card always reminds 

me of how much Jim enjoyed your 

gathering and the memories he had."

Thanks for including the "Evening Prayer."

It's a favorite from my Chorus days --

Chorus Member '50's & '60's

"You do a great job with the Inland 

Chorus memory. It brings me back 

to those days and the fun we had. 

Thanks for your efforts."

“Just wanted to thank you for all your work to keep

this Chorus going. ~ I was so glad to share my

scrapbook, etc. to WSU. I was in the Chorus from

age 10 to 16. Such good memories.”

"Thanks ever so much for your Inland Children's

Chorus card. Your love and dedication to our chorus

and all the alumni are greatly appreciated. We plan to

visit the display at Wright State - Special Collections.”

"I so enjoy the 

Christmas card."


